
From:  

Sent: 25 March 2025 13:48 

To: Planning 

Cc: Jan Brooker; Barry and Louise Lewis 

Subject: Highgate CAAC comments on applications 2025/0798/T and 

2025/0892/T 

 

Dear Camden Planners, 

 

We would like to apologise for not sending you comments on these two 

applications before now.  We hope it will still be possible for our comments to 

be taken into account. 

 

2025/0798/T  2 Millfield Place London N6 6JP REAR SIDE GARDEN: 1 x Cherry 

(T1) - Fell to ground level. 

 

We note that this is an address where many trees have been lost over recent 

years.  We would like to see a replacement tree. 

 

2025/0892/T   Caenwood Court Hampstead Lane N6 4RU 

ON BOUNDARY WITH BEECHWOOD HOUSE: 1 x Sycamore (T1) - Fell to ground 

level. 

 

We would like to see a suitable replacement tree. 

 

Again, many apologies for not sending these comments earlier. 

 

Best wishes, 

 



Therese Gray 

for Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee 

 

 


